ABCD Investments Lmt.
RFT 45 Street,
London.
Dear George,
This letter is concerning continuing our business dealings once again. Due to some dealing failures, we had terminated our business relationship. You were one of our most valuable customers in the past, and we would be glad to start new innings with you. There were some failures due to some miscommunications, but we assure you that this will not happen again.
We had many successful business dealings, and this letter is to make up our broken business relationship. We are one of the renowned firms in this industry and are known for the quality standards of our services.
We hereby apologize for the miscommunications in the past and are inviting you to do business with us again. We are looking forward to a positive reply from you.
Warm regards,
Mike Samuel,
ART Ltd.

